

SCRIBE II CLASS OF '58

... a curated collection of hearsay, news and sometimes opinions in our own private space.

2015 Terry Leahy Annual Christmas Luncheon

Once again, that time of year is rapidly approaching. Those planning on

attending this year's Terry Leahy Annual Christmas Luncheon at the Erie Cafe, 12:00N or so, on Friday, December 18, 2015, please contact Jim Black or Bill Weinsheimer. If you're in doubt



just say yes. If that changes, you can let us know. We want to insure there is room for everyone. Negative responses are not required.



SCRIBE I (RIP)

Jim Black at black jim@comcast.net or Bill Weinsheimer at www.weinsheimer@straussmalk.com

Look For Your Upcoming SCRIBE II Newsletter -- Coming Soon!! Sorry For The Delay.

Bill San Hamel --SCRIBE II